
 

 

 

On May 4, 2021, Brunner Island had an unexpected shutdown which caused a 6-degree 
Fahrenheit change of temperature (during a one-hour period) in its discharge channel to the 
Susquehanna River. Initial investigation by Brunner revealed no evidence of impact to 
fish.  Brunner will conduct additional investigations and submit a report on the incident to the 
DEP within 10 business days. 

 


